
2006 Renaissance Festival Report 
 

 The 2006 Renaissance Festival ran 7 weekends this year as it 
usually does (this year September 2nd until October 15th). We had 
coverage for all weekends by the Kansas Chess Association. Income 
for the Renaissance Festival was $1089.91. After expenses subtracted  
(-334.28) and donated income added (+65) to this, the final NET 
INCOME for the 2006 Renaissance Festival is $820.63. This is 
$182.73 more than in 2005, almost entirely due to increased 
participation by KCA members. 
 I (Laurence Coker) and Joe Conklin were in charge of the 
Renaissance Festival this year. I started scheduling the voluntary work 
for the Renaissance Festival beginning with the 2006 Kansas Open in 
July. A schedule was posted to the website. I and Joe and Spencer 
Conklin did booth maintenance at the beginning of the year and 
coverage of single days of volunteer work that were not covered by 
other KCA members.  
 As per previous years, KCA members received a full years KCA 
membership for working a whole weekend, whether it be a three day 
or a two day weekend. EARNING EXTRA YEARS OF KCA MEMBERSHIP 
(working a whole weekend) -Chris Seeman and family (x2), Joe 
Conklin and family (x1), Tom Claman and family (x1), Ron Pasik (x2), 
Neil Andrews (x1), Laurence Coker (x1), Duane Johnson (x1), Tom 
Martin (x1), Bob Spies (x1), and Tom Moloney (x1) 
 
Thanks to all that made the 2006 Renaissance Festival a success for 
the Kansas Chess Association, 
 
Laurence Coker 
KCA Secretary, Treasurer, and Website manager 
     


